. Harnett

NORTH CAROLINA

June 8, 2022

RE: Zoning Verification Letter
Kay Washington

776 Yorkshire Drive

Cameron, NC 28326

RE: PIN#964-57-7754.000

To Whom It May Concern:

Development Services Department

www.harnett.org

PO Box 65
420 McKinney Parkway
Lillington, NC 27546

Ph: 910-893-7525
Fax: 910-814-8278

In accordance with the County of Harnett Unified Development Ordinance, Article V,
Section 1.2, a Family Care Facility is a permitted use in the RA-20R Zoning Districts.
The only use regulation for a Family Care Facility is no other facility shall be located
within a one-half (1/2) mile. A Family Care Facility would be allowed on the above

reference parcels.

Sincerely,

Theresa Jones
Planning Technician

strong roots - new growth



